## Appendix 1. Recruitment Script Included in the Office of International Programs Newsletter



## Mental Health of Quarantined Students Study

## Paid Survey Opportunity

If you are quarantined in UM campus housing, you can earn up to \$40 total by participating in eight short, weekly surveys from the UM Clinical-Disaster Research Center. You will get \$5 for completing this first survey and \$5 for each survey after that.

The UM Clinical-Disaster Research Center is conducting these surveys to see how the COVID-19 outbreak has impacted the well-being and mental health of students living on campus. These surveys are anonymous, and all participants will get paid. The first survey usually takes about 20 minutes and the surveys each week after that are a little bit shorter. You can take the survey on a smartphone, tablet, or laptop.

This research was reviewed by the University of Mississippi IRB. This research is voluntary and you can stop at any time. In order to participate, please click this link:

https://uofmississippi.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV\_6zZ1UFWoVWMeOLH

If you have questions, please contact the researcher, Marci Weber, atmweber@go.olemiss.edu.